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COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 
Committee:  Basin Water Management Committee  
 
Meeting Date: October 12, 2016 
 
Present: D. Michalko (Chair), D. Ahlen, D. Arrighi, M. Barbosa, R. 

Bow, S. Chapman, T. Cherry, D. DeJesus, P. DiMaggio, C. 
Feilen, G. Galindo, M. Garcia, C. Gott, R. Hansen, F. 
Heldman, E. Hitchman, G. Hofer, B. Lewis Jr., J. Macias, T. 
Mortenson, L. Noriega, S. Patton, R. Rich, T. Tait, A. Tesfaye, 
C. Venegas and P. Zampiello  

 
Staff Present:   T. Zampiello, K. Gardner, S. Johnson and K. Smead  
 
 
 

 
I. Tier 1 Imported Water – Cyclic Storage 

      
Mr. Tony Zampiello reported that staff had been asked to review the current 
assessment structure and potential alternative scenarios to deliver additional 
Supplemental Water, in response to the extended drought and lack of rainfall, 
runoff, and recharge in the Main Basin. 
 
Mr. Kevin Smead, Stetson Engineers, provided an overview of Watermaster’s 
current assessments and how they are defined in the Judgment.  Additionally, he 
presented six alternatives for maximizing imported water purchases to augment 
natural water supply. 
 
Following a detailed discussion amongst the Committee, staff was instructed to 
refine the alternatives and reconvene the Basin Water Management Committee 
meeting, on October 19, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. 
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